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Principal Appreciation

Happy Principal’s Day to our

amazing new leader! We’re so

grateful for your dedication,

strength, & heart. Thank you for all

you do to support our students,

staff, & families every single day.

Join us in celebrating & saying

thank you on May 1 & always!

Can you believe the school year is almost over? And with it, my time as your

PTA president. Over the past 3 years I’ve laughed, learned, & maybe lost a few

hours of sleep—but I wouldn’t trade a second of it! My time has been packed

with incredible moments—from multicultural celebrations to book fairs &

everything in between. But what truly made it special was all of you. The

volunteers, the late-night texters, the early morning setup crews, & especially

the ones who started as helpers, became friends, & then family. You brought

heart, warmth, & joy into everything we did. Together, we created more than

events—we built memories. As we prepare to complete our last events of the

year, I’m filled with gratitude for the chance to be a small part of your children’s

school days. Their smiles, laughter, & excitement have been the greatest reward

& constant reminder of why this work matters so much.  

Thank you for your support & for allowing me to 

serve, lead, & grow alongside you.

With deepest appreciation, Adelina Snell PTA President

President’s Message

Teacher Appreciation

Join us in saying thank you to our

wonderful teachers & staff during

National Teacher Appreciation Week,

May 5–9! Their dedication, patience,

& passion help our children learn,

grow, & shine. Let’s show them how

much they’re loved—not just this

week, but every day! ❤️

Stay Connected!

Don’t miss out on updates, events, and fun moments—follow us on social media & visit our website

@manateebayelementarypta     www.manateebaypta.org
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